From: info@mvbookfestival.com [mailto:info@mvbookfestival.com]
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2020 11:48 AM
To: Asst Exec Sec; Alexandra London-Thompson

Subject: Late summer schedule

Hi Dilly, Hi Sasha:

| hope you are both well. | thought i should give you an early heads-up about a talk that we have
scheduled after the Summer Program at the CCC may have closed.

This summer is an MV Author Series summer at the Community Center. On Sunday, August 23 we are
very excited that we will have Ann Goldstein... she is the translator of all the Elena Ferrante novels.
Elena, as you may know does not reveal her identity and this is the closest you come to having the
author of these fabulous books written in Italian. As Ann is in Europe through late August, this is the
only date we can get her. Ferrante has a new novel coming out this summer in the US... The Lying Life of
Adults and, of course, Ann Goldstein has translated it so it can be released in the US market.

We are very excited about this and just want to be sure that there are no conflicts on August 23 and get
it on the calendar both at the Center and at Town Hall. | assume the event will start at 7 or 7:30.

thanks very much. happy weekend.

Suellen



